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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 3:00 PM
To: 'Michael Hill'
Subject: RE: Docket Number 160021-E1

Good afternoon Mr. Hill,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                    

 
 
 
From: Michael Hill [mailto:mikelhill68@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 2:55 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket Number 160021-E1 
 
I STRONGLY ENCOURAGE the PSC to DENY FPL's rate increase request. 

These guys are feeding at the public trough!  They are already making an obscene profit in excess of 10% on 
investment: I'd sure like to be getting that return on my savings, checking, IRA, and mutual fund accounts! 

Their executives are making millions ... just for running a risk-free company. 

Almost none of those funds will go to service enhancements, disaster preparedness, or energy innovation. 
 
Also I'd like to see you subtract all that money that FPL is pouring into their campaign to confuse us customers 
and get a monopoly on solar power generation!  
 
Plus, I'd like to see a REFUND of the $1.8 billion or so that they stole from us customers to pay for that nuclear 
generation facility that they never built! 
 
I urge this Rick Scott-appointed, gutless PSC to, for once, stand up for us customers - by denying this rate 
increase. 
 

Michael L Hill 
4211 Caddie Drive E, Apt 103 
Bradenton, FL 34203 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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